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Current Freshmen Immunizations and
Tuberculosis Requirements
Freshmen parents/guardians, if you have not already sent in your
student's immunization records, Tuberculosis results (within 12 months)
or TB Risk Assessment, please do so as soon as possible. The
information can be dropped off in the Main Office. We appreciate your
cooperation!



For more district information on required documents, click here.

From the Office of the Registrar
If your family moves at any point during the school year, please be
sure to inform the school of the change in address. We will also need
2 proofs of address showing a guardian name and the new address.
Proof can be emailed to mchristensen@jeffersonunion.net or
dropped off in the office.


On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday
from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample
collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19jaatP8ZdKIdukUqW-uW5ayO1s7XcWCBABJ9JpSDU6k/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:mchristensen@jeffersonunion.net
https://s.smore.com/u/7c3f/611c1109caef281c1eae2f848d1835c1.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/ee53/ed4f3ddf5b7779d5cb26aa1966ccf953.jpeg
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://s.smore.com/u/a4e6/370fe3cc1037f4b86f3cfc9e11b0d3d6.jpeg


Hello Senior Families,


We are officially in the home stretch of your student's last year of high
school. Here at Terra Nova, we are working on the details of all the
events to celebrate and commemorate the class of 2022.


Please follow this link to verify the diploma name you wish to be
printed by Friday, February 11, 2022. DIPLOMA NAME VERIFICATION
FORM


Dates have been booked, caps and gowns have been ordered. We know that families are beginning to
plan and dates are important to share even if the details are yet to be worked out. Below are the dates
we have set.

Insurance information does not need to be provided. When
asked, you may fill in your insurance information, or you
may select that you choose not to provide this
information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting
SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your personal physician for
additional testing options.


Sportsmanship Night | Thursday, February 10, 2022 | 7:00-
8:00 pm | In the Theater
Sportsmanship night is this Thursday from 7-8 pm in the Theater. In order to keep capacity low, please
have only one parent/guardian attend the meeting. There is no zoom option.


We are requesting a tax deductible $50 donation per athlete to offset costs.


There will be parent meetings with the coaches following the Sportsmanship Night presentation for all
spring sports: baseball, golf, badminton, track, swim and softball.

https://forms.gle/3WUSePY6kwcbzjGg6
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/d388/2039209088194ca0e81d74a795e0c1a4.png


Grad Night FAQ
Questions are coming in from parents/guardians regarding Grad
Night. The Grad Night Committee is putting together a Frequently
Asked Questions document to share with families. Stay tuned!

https://s.smore.com/u/9666/610bafbb184e6cf9a3a50541f47ee331.png


Senior Ads on Sale for the 2022 Yearbook -
Deadline: Friday, February 11, 2022
Don't miss out on the opportunity for this special commemoration for
your senior.



Ads can be purchased online by clicking the following link: Senior Ad
Prices:


1/8 Page: $65
1/4 Page: $125
1/2 Page: $250
Full Page: $375



Thank you for supporting our yearbook!


https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT/personal-ads
https://s.smore.com/u/c671/440235fa928f97309314cc169b3a2e4a.png




Stanford Pediatrics Internship Program
Now Accepting Applications for PIPS Summer 2022

Deadline to apply is Sunday, March 13, 2022 at 11:59pm PST
Stanford Pediatrics Internship Program
The Pediatrics Internship Program at Stanford (PIPS) is a 6 week program in which high school
students from diverse backgrounds are invited to learn about science, medicine, and research with

https://med.stanford.edu/pediatrics/education/pediatrics-internship-program.html


Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity

Stanford faculty, postdoctoral fellows, students and researchers on medically- oriented projects.


Students will spend 30 hours per week in the program (20-25 hours on a research project, 5 hours in
workshops). Workshops will include sessions on professional development, networking, research
practices, and college applications. For summer 2022, the program will be offered in-person, with the
option of some remote work, pending Stanford University approval. Apply Here!
Eligibility Requirement :

1. Currently be rising juniors or seniors.
2. Be 16 years old or older by the start of the program.
3. Be living in the U.S. and must be U.S. citizens or permanent residents with a green card.
4. Live in Northern California, ideally no more than a 1-hour commute from the Stanford campus.
5. We strongly encourage applications from students from first generation, low-income, and/or

underrepresented backgrounds.
6. Have access to a computer and internet access for the duration of the internship.
7. Be available to start the program on June 20, 2022.

https://med.stanford.edu/pediatrics/education/pediatrics-internship-program.html

















